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Bugs Don’t Bug Us 

DPL, Soil & Water District team up to offer bug program 

[DEFIANCE] – Next month, learn all about the mighty macroinvertebrates 
(aquatic insects) inhabiting our local streams and rivers during a special, 
free presentation in the Defiance Public Library Children’s Room.  
 
On April 24 at 5:30 p.m., Wendy Baker, education coordinator for the 
Defiance County Soil and Water Conservation District, will visit the library, 
320 Fort St., Defiance, to give attendees a closer look at what macros are, 
their amazing adaptations, and what their presence—or absence—means 
for our water quality.  
 
This free program is geared to families with children in grades pre-K 
through 6th. No registration is needed.  
 
For more information, contact the library at 419-782-1456. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Defiance Public Library 
320 Fort St. 
Defiance, OH 43512 
ph. 419-782-1456 
fax. 419-782-6235 
 

Johnson Memorial Library 
116 W High St. 
Hicksville, OH 43526 
ph. 419-542-6200 
fax. 419-542-1015 
 

Sherwood Branch Library 
117 N Harrison  
Sherwood, OH 43556 
ph. 419-899-4343 
fax. 419-899-3479 
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